
 

 

TO: Cashmere School Board Members 

 Cashmere Valley Record 

 Wenatchee World 

KPQ 

  

FROM: Glenn Johnson 

 Secretary, Cashmere School Board 

 

RE: Notice of Date Change 

 

DATE: June 13, 2016 

 

The Monday June 20, 2016, Regular Board Meeting has been 

rescheduled to June 27, 2016 in order to allow time for public 

hearings on a Capital Projects Budget Extension Resolution and 

the 2016-2017 School Year Budget Resolution.  

 


